
1

Subject: May 16 survey

From: linda zimmer 
Sent: Friday, May 16, 2025 12:42 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: May 16 survey 

Well, it's happened again. I signed up for notifications regarding the Land Use Comprehensive Plan, and 
certainly did not receive the information about the survey or the deadline for when it was due.  I was only 
made aware of it by my neighbor at 11;30 this morning, and try as I might, I could not get it finished and 
submitted in time. It's frustrating, to say the least, because I will probably read later about how 
a  "majority of Ann Arbor residents" said this or that, when in fact a majority of us didn't even get to 
respond to the questions or come to a meeting or jump in on a zoom.    

And by the way, I don't like almost any parts of this plan. 
Send me a survey and I can tell you why. 

Linda Zimmer 
1748 Traver Rd 
Ann Arbor 
sundancer1748@gmail.com 


